
RECENT STATE OF FLORIDA GOVERNMENT ACTIONS 
 

 
  

Local Government Meetings | Executive Order 20-150 | Without an extension, the ability for 

local government to hold virtual meetings was set to expire on June 30, 2020. Executive Order 

20-150 extends Executive Order 20-69, which allows local governments to establish a quorum 

virtually instead of physically. This extension allows municipalities to continue to meet virtually 

until August 1, 2020. 

 

https://www.flgov.com/wp-content/uploads/orders/2020/EO_20-150.pdf



